
Dear Friends,  

I wrote to you that at the beginning of 

November I was looking for Christmas gifts 

for the children in the Danube Delta. We 

also prayed that God would help us to be 

able to maintain these programs in the 

future. We insisted very much to our 

friends in the UK to send us Shoes boxes 

like in other years for the children of the 

Danube Delta, but the response from the 

UK was negative. 

But God answered our Prayers and someone sponsored the 

purchase of gifts for 35 children who come to the Sunlight 

Center. So on December 20, we had the Children's 

Celebration at the Center on the occasion of the celebration 

of the Nativity of Jesus, and 65 people were present who 

had the opportunity to listen to the Good News of the 

Gospel and were invited to receive Jesus into their hearts. 

And the 25 children and their younger brothers and sisters 

present at the celebration received gifts! 

The Constanta Food Bank, which helps us with food once 

every 2 months, facilitated us on the occasion of the 

National Food Collection Campaign, to organize and collect 

from the 2 Penny stores in Tulcea. God answered our 

prayers and we had 21 volunteers from the George Georgescu 

Tulcea Arts High School, who from December 13-15, 2024 stayed at 

these stores motivating people to donate and collected 956 kg of 

basic food - oil, sugar, 

flour, pasta, rice, cake, 

fruit, which we made 

into 15 kg packages and 

take to 60 families, over 

90 beneficiaries. We 

started this activity on 

December 21st, 

accompanied by the children from the Center with whom we sang the Christian carols that talk about the 

Birth of the Savior. 

Sunlight Center is situated in the Danube Delta area ( Dunavatu de Jos, Tulcea County, Romania). Raza Soarelui-

Sunlight is the only charity organization in an isolated, perspective limited area. The majority of the local 

community consists of fishermen that lately have to deal with poor fish catch and among the schools of Dunavat 

and Murighiol we have noticed many children from underprivileged families that have consistently scored very low 

on school tests and are at risk of school drop out. 
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For Donations:  

 Bank account: Raiffeisen Bank,  

Agentia Egreta Tulcea:    

RON: RO23 RZBR 0000 0600 0320 0106,                                                                                                                                

Euro: RO66 RZBR 0000 0600 1028 8480. 

 

 

And since December 22, with part of the gifts, I made and will make visits, where I can 

talk with the people in the house, to encourage them to return to God and to trust in 

Him, who is the only Hope for us. 

I wrote you these things, to thank you for your prayer and financial help and for the en-

couragements and appreciations given that helped us in this difficult year for us, let's 

move on! 

As for the future, our decision is: 

1. To continue the project helping the elderly,  

2. 2. To continue the project with the 25 children who come to the Sunlight Center. 

To proceed, we need your financial support for the following actions: 

 Support for the project for these 25 children, where we will continue to counsel-

ing and development activities. Your donations will cover the costs of mainte-

nance, transportation, materials for activities and winter heating. We estimate 

needing at least 300 euros per month to continue this project. 

 Support for the project for 22 elderly for transportation costs (weekly, a special-

ized person covers over 500 kilometers to care for these elderly individuals) and 

the Lady employed part time, 450 Euro per month.  

 We receive support from the Constanta food bank for the food we provide, and a family that resonated 

with this project will make a recurring donation for the specialized person caring for the elderly. 

We wish you Happy Christmas and Blessed New Year! 


